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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DRAFT 2022 CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE 

AND EVALUATION REPORT (CAPER) 
As a condition of continued federal funding for certain housing, capital, and public service 
programs, the Marin County Community Development Agency is required to submit a Consolidated 
Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) on the County’s progress toward meeting 
the goals established by the Marin County Consolidated Plan for Program Years 2020-24 and the 
one-year goals established in the Marin County Consolidated Plan Amendments (2022 Annual 
Action Plan) for the 2022-23 Program Year. The Consolidated Plan details the housing and non-
housing needs of extremely low, very low, low, and moderate-income persons, and sets forth 
priorities and strategies for addressing these needs. The CAPER is to be submitted to the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
 
Beginning on September 11, 2023 the draft CAPER for the 2022-23 Program Year will be available 
for public review through the Federal Grants website: www.marincounty.org/federalgrants.  The 
draft CAPER will also be available for viewing in person at the Marin County Community 
Development Agency, Housing and Federal Grants Division, 3501 Civic Center Drive, Room 308, 
San Rafael, Monday through Thursday, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., and Friday 
8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Please email any questions or comments to: 
federalgrants@marincounty.org, with “2022 CAPER” as the subject.  The Marin County Community 
Development Agency maintains records regarding the use of federal funds provided to Marin 
County by HUD. 
 
The Marin County Community Development Agency will accept comments until 4:00 p.m., 
September 26, 2023, from interested parties regarding the 2022-23 Program Year CAPER and 
Marin County’s progress in carrying out the goals set forth in the Marin County Consolidated Plan 
for Program Year 2022-23. 
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